
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Whytrig Middle School Target Setting evening tonight 
(Monday 16th March 2020) has been cancelled. The decision has been taken as a 
precautionary measure to reduce the risk of germs spreading through contact in a public 
setting. We are extremely sorry for any inconvenience that this will cause and are planning 
to send home the target setting information sheets that would have been shared at the 
meetings. The school is currently reviewing all future events so that we can share any 
course of action with you.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Whytrig Middle School 
 


